Primary School

Local Newspapers will have sports equipment
for schools tokens in them; please can you
look out for these and pop in the box in the
school foyer. Thank you.

Woodgate Nursery & Tea Rooms are holding a
Growing Day on Saturday 21°" April from 2-
4pm. They will be offering families the
opportunity of enjoying a variety of FREE
activities.

Please remember to remove your child/ren
earrings on days they have PE or swimming,
clip on earrings are not recommended for
school. We can only put tape on them during
the 6 weeks after piercing whilst they heal.
Please remove these at home or teach your
child/children how fo remove them carefully
themselves. Thank you.

The weather is now getting warmer at last!!
We do however have many children with no
water bottles in school, please can you all
make sure your child/ren has water with
them at all times. Children should also have
sun cream applied before school and have
cream with them if they can apply this
themselves. A hat is also required for break
times.

We are pleased to announce that Mrs. Jones
has given birth fo a gorgeous baby girl.
Darcy May Jones was born weighing 7Ib8oz
at 1.15am yesterday morning, both mum and
baby are doing very well. All of us here wish
them all the best and can't wait for cuddles.

If your child has break-time milk, please pop
in fo see Diane to make your payment for
this half term. Thank you

If you have not yet handed in your sponsor
forms and money, please do so before next
Friday, 27™ April. Many thanks.

ﬁ STARS OF THE WEEK ﬁ

Nathan Coates Alfie Derham

Lee Turner

ATTEND TODAY
ACHIEVE TOMORROW
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ATTENDANCE WORKS

www.attendanceworks.org

Whole school target 96%

Whole School 98.02%
Class 2 97.31%
Class 1 99.31%

Mrs. Lydia Board - Head Teacher




